
 

August 4, 20225 

Dear Conwell Middle Magnet School Families: 

We hope this letter finds you enjoying a restful and joyful summer! As we look ahead to the upcoming school year 
at Conwell Middle Magnet School, we are excited to welcome you on the first day, Monday, August 25th, and 
every day for a year full of learning, leading, growth, and success.  All students should be in full uniform and 
arrive on time for school at 7:30 AM. 

We will also celebrate the parents/ guardians with a WELCOME BACK to CONWELL BREAKFAST!  Please 
RSVP to our Assistant Principal, Ms. Sanford, tsanfordspencer@philasd.org, no later than August 18th so that we 
can plan accordingly, or call and leave a message at 215-400-7210. 

Our team is already preparing for a fantastic year, and we can’t wait to see the energy and potential each student 
brings to our classrooms. Middle school years are exciting—and important—years. Whether you’re building good 
habits for high school, preparing for college or a career, or just figuring out who you want to be, every day at school 
matters. When you show up every day, you stay connected, stay on track, and give yourself the best shot at 
success.  There are ONLY 8 absences for the year!!! 

Here’s some key information for the 25-26 school year: 

● LEARNING DAY School starts daily at 7:30 AM and dismissal is at 2:34 PM 
 

● UNIFORM Royal Blue Shirt with logo and Tan pants with a safe shoe or sneaker.  NO hoodies, NO 
leggings, NO sandals, NO slippers, NO bonnets, ONLY religious head coverings. 
 

●  AFTERSCHOOL Philadelphia Youth Network (PYN).  Sign up for this 5-day program from 2:34- 5:45 
PM  Academics, Art, Music, Soccer, Cooking, PA Ballet, Flag Football, Track, Basketball, Drama, Hip 
Hop, and so much more!!!   

● NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION: Thursday, August 21st from 9:30-10:30 AM. The Zoom link is listed 
below. Maria Batista is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting: 

● Join Zoom Meeting 
● https://philasd-org.zoom.us/j/87434280835?pwd=q9vkIxxGwvd4ryuv5o4p6prVSTsaIp.1 

If you have questions before then, or if there is a change of plans, and you are no longer going to attend Conwell 
Middle Magnet School, feel free to reach out to Ms.  mramirez2@philasd.org  Maria Batista

We’re excited to see you on Monday, August 25th! and kick off a year of learning, growth, and new opportunities. 
Let’s make this your best year yet—starting with showing up and giving it your all. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer—we’ll see you soon! 

 

Sincerely,  
Principal Green  
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